
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class Teacher.  

Kind regards The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 

 

       

Our Book of The Week:   

‘An Egg to a Chick’ ‘A Caterpillar to a butterfly’ 

Words of the week: Contents, index, non-fiction, label, 

diagram.  

Sounds of the week: phase 2 tricky words, cvc sounds. 

 

Sounds of the week:  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

 

Monday 21st March – School visit to Smithills farm 

in Bolton (letter to be sent out next week) 

Wednesday 23rd March – Stay and Play 9.00am – 

10.15am 

Thursday 24th March – New Topic Web to be sent 

out and parent/carer return slips to be returned 

ASAP.  

Friday 25th March – School Closed - Good Friday  

Monday 28th March - School Closed – Easter 

Monday 

Tuesday 29th March – School Re-opens. 

Friday 1st April – School Closes  

 

 

 

Reminders:  

World Book Day - On Thursday the 3rd of March 

we will be celebrating World Book Day with the 

children. We will be reading lots of Magical Stories in 

our Secret Magical Story Den, creating potions, 

making wands and talking about our favourite 

books. The children can come into school dressed as 

their favourite book character (This does not have to 

link to Harry Potter we will not be covering Harry 

Potter in Nursery or Reception). 

The Best Start in Life –Being physically active at a 

young age is proven to support brain development; 

enhance bone health and muscular development; 

have non-physical benefits to social and cognitive 

skills development and emotional well-being; help to 

prevent overweight/obesity. Recently the British 

Heart Foundation National Centre for Physical 

Activity conducted lots of research. The school’s 

website is full of lots of information and ideas to 

support you children in being very physically active. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Family Task:                                                                                        

Favourite Book Character 

Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day.  

Our Family Task is to read your child’s favourite story and choose their favourite character.  

The children could even design and label their outfit for Thursday – we are more than happy to have family 

task sent back into school so that we can celebrate the children’s work with them. 

 

w/e 26.02.16 


